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God has clearly provided again this year and 
has confirmed to us that going is what He 
wants us to do.  Would you please take a few 
moments and pray for the people who have 
chosen to serve with us in Alaska this year? 

Go to our website and click on “2021 Teams” 
and take time to click on each team and pray 
for the team leaders and teams. Prayer changes 
things. Prayer changes us. Prayer focuses us on 
things that really matter. 

I will be personally leading this first of 
12 teams made up of two dads and two 
sons. I remember the days when my sons 
joined me on father/son teams like this one. 

Hello Everyone!

We are about to begin a whole series of teams starting on May 7!   It’s a very exciting time. 

I am want to thank you for your support in the past because it has allowed me to work for 
LightShine Ministries - casting vision and training leaders for accomplishing great 
things in Alaska.  I want to emphasize that this is not an easy job.  Many people still doubt when 
it comes to airline travel.  We have heard people say, “I’ll wait till next year” even though the 
responsibility of missions is still a command from our LORD Jesus Christ.  We simply have to go.

Now, both of my boys are in ministry themselves. I cannot tell you the importance of investing in 
the lives of people like this.  It’s all about making disciples of Jesus Christ and His Kingdom.

The missions base we have been building is simply a tool. But it is a very important one. I want to 
say it again. We are both humbled and energized to see how God has provided through His people. 
We had over $80,000 come in that will purchase the building materials and equipment needed to 
finally finish our bunkhouse/garage this year.  Because He is faithful, we owe Him nothing less than 
our wholehearted devotion and focus to complete the task and seek Him for what is next.

 
Thank you so much for your involvement in our lives. I have to raise my own missionary sup-
port in order to do my job. I continue to work for LightShine Ministries on a weekly basis and 
I need to raise $4000 per month to cover those costs.  Your continued support helps me impact 
lives and build this ministry.  PRAY for me as I am working at our missions base the month of May. 
My passion is encouraging others to finish well and keep their eyes on Jesus!

Go to our website and see the work that is happening and click on our personal page to see the 
responsibilities that I have. Ruth and I appreciate your prayer and support. But also remember that 
if you are unable to give and would like to be taken off our mailing list, simply send me an email 
and write “remove” in the subject line. Thank you so much!
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